
 
 

23 June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 
 

Level 3 Results Day – Thursday 17 August 2023 
 

We are sure you are delighted that the examination period has come to an end. We hope that 

students can now enjoy a well-deserved break. 

 

Capturing Parent/Carer Feedback 
 

Parents/carers, thank you for entrusting your son/ward to us for seven years (for most of the 

students). Please complete this simple survey to capture any highlights and thanks to individual 

teachers and/or subject areas. We will pass on any messages. 

 

Level 3 Results Day, Thursday 17 August – Arrangements 
 

The school will be open from 8.30 – 11.00am for you to collect your examination results, as well 

as receive advice and guidance on your next steps. Any results not collected by 1.00pm on 17 

August will be sent home by first class post. 

 

If a student is unable to attend in person, they must nominate an adult to collect them by emailing 

rculling@isleworthsyon.org. This nominated adult must bring a proof of photographic identity on 

the day. Please note that we cannot provide results by email or over the phone. Students cannot 

pick up results for anyone but themselves. 

 

Any Year 13 student who re-took GCSE examinations can collect their results on Thursday 24 

August between 10.00am and 12 noon. 

 

Post-Results Services 
 

Examination boards offer a range of post-results services. These include seeing your 

examination script or requesting a review of results for the examination(s) if marks are close to 

the next grade up. Priority services are available to students whose university places may depend 

on the outcome of a review of marking. There are fees associated with these services which are 

payable by students. Details will be on the back of your results sheet on Results Day; you can 

discuss this with Mrs Culling on Results Day. 

 

Examination Certificates 
 

These will arrive in school during November. Schools are advised not to post certificates home 

as they are important documents. You must, therefore, collect your certificates from school in 

person by the end of January 2024. We will inform you by email when the certificates have arrived 

at school. 

 

Schools have the right to destroy uncollected certificates which means you would have to order 

and pay for replacements direct from the examination boards. The current charge is 

approximately £50.00 per certificate. 
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We very much look forward to seeing you on Results Day. In the meantime, very best wishes for 

the summer. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs R Culling      Mr J Doyle 

Examinations Officer / Registrar  Assistant Headteacher - Sixth Form Leader 


